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NOTIFICATION
 

ADMISSION TO PG MEDICAL COURSES-2024
ALLOTMENT TO VACANT SEAT UNDER SERVICE QUOTA 

 

The allotment for admission to PG Medical Courses 2024 to one seat
under Insurance Medical Service quota which is lying vacant in the
Govt.Medical College, Thiruvananthapuram as reported by the Principal, is
published in the website www.cee.kerala.gov.in. The Allotted candidate
should report for joining at the allotted colleges before 4.00 PM of
20.03.2025 along with the required documents specified in the Allotted
Memo and Prospectus. Allotment Memo can be downloaded from the ‘PG
Medical-Candidate Portal’. The Principal of the college shall approve the
admission through the Online Admission Management System (OAMS) at
5.00 PM on 20.03.2025 .
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